

16th April 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

NAME

We are delighted that your child has been allocated Great Bradfords Infant and Nursery for September 2020 and warmly welcome you and your child to our school.

Due to the current Covid-19 pandemic, we find ourselves in unprecedented times which makes it difficult for us, as a school, to plan our usual induction programme. As you will appreciate, things are changing all the time and therefore we have made the decision to communicate with all our new parents and carers via email and our website: https://www.gbins.co.uk/parents/admissions-for-september-2020/. You will find on the Admissions 2020 pages, a copy of this letter, the admission form, school uniform information and a calendar of our planned events. Please ensure you keep a regular check on these pages, although we will email out if events are cancelled.

Admission Form

Please find attached an admission form which we would like you to **complete and return to the school as soon as possible**, so that we are able to process the information and register your child on our system. These forms can be posted or emailed to the school at admin@gbins.co.uk or if you are out walking on your daily exercise, you can always pop it in the school's post box!

School Uniform

We normally hold a uniform open day, where samples of our uniform are available to try on and order. However, we no longer intend to continue with this service going forward but we do have limited stock available that you are able to buy. If the current restrictions are lifted, we will open the school on Tuesday 13th May between 10.00 am and 3.00 pm where you will have the opportunity to buy this stock (price listed attached).

Alternatively, embroidered school uniform is also available to order from My Clothing or School Trends. The website addresses are www.myclothing.com and www.schooltrends.co.uk once online you will need to put in Great Bradfords Infant and Nursery School.

Parent/Carer Meetings/Induction Meetings for child

We know how important this next step in your child's development is, so we really do hope that we can offer you this meeting, which we think you will find informative and answer any questions you may have. Should it not be possible to hold this meeting, we will distribute the

Through challenge, fun and friendship, being the best we can be.



Home Information Packs and School Kit Packs that we would normally hand out at this meeting. Again, we hope that your child will get the opportunity to attend an induction morning but further details regarding this will be sent out in due course.

Finally, can we please ask you to check your email address that we have been supplied by Essex County, and if this is not correct could you email the school on admin@gbins.co.uk so we can update our records: **EMAIL**

Once again, we know that the coming weeks/months are very much unknown but our school office is open so if you do have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us on 01376 326891 between 8:30 am and 3:15 pm, and we will do our very best to help.

Yours sincerely,

Anita Easton Headteacher